
 
APRIL 5, 2022 
 

Hello Dancers, 
 
Well, our last dance of the season is upon us.  Where 
has the time gone?  You know what, we'll all be back 
dancing together again before we know.  We pray that 
we'll all stay well and have safe and blessed Summer. 
 
Our playlist for our last dance is a lot of our 
favorites with a few new ones that we've not previously 
danced.  We think that you'll enjoy the new ones. If you 
can, join us this Wednesday beginning at 6:30 PM and 
plan on doing lots of dancing at the Harold's Recreation 
Park Center in Port Charlotte.   
 
And tonight (Tuesday) will be the last dance of the 
season for Judy's Fun Level Rounds at Horizon Village in 
North Fort Myers.  Hope to see some of you there. 
 
 
Love and Hugs, 
 

Judy Barnhill, Cuer 
 



 
 
 


